
Official Announcement:

A New Era Begins at Royal Pier

To our valued guests,

We are thrilled to share some exciting news: The Royal Pier Restaurant 

is now transforming into something truly special – welcome to DE • JA • VU. 

Inspired by the French concept of “déjà vu,” meaning the feeling of 

experiencing something familiar yet new, DE • JA • VU invites you to 

reminisce the good times whilst creating new memories. 

Under new ownership, we are blending the rich history of our iconic location 

with a fresh, new modern approach to dining.

Throughout this transition, we remain open as usual, from 5 PM to 11 PM, 

Monday to Sunday, proudly serving our existing Royal Pier menu while we 

prepare for the official launch of DE • JA • VU in November.

We can’t wait to welcome you in, hear your thoughts, and continue delivering 

the quality service you know and love. Your support and feedback mean the 

world to us as we embark on this exciting new journey.

Reserve your tables as always, and stay tuned for more updates.

Thank you for being part of this transformation.

Warm regards,

Imran Talukder

Owner, DE • JA • VU at Royal Pier


